Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Christmas lights
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Councils in Bournemouth, Medway, St Ives and Bolton have announced that they are not turning on Christmas lights this year as part of cost saving measures.
1. Please provide me with the total costs of Christmas lights in the 2022/23 financial year. 

Answer:
Total cost for 2022/2023 - £96,462

2. Please tell me whether the council is intending to turn on Christmas lights in the 2023/24 financial year. 

Yes
3. If the answer to (2) is no, please explain give the reason for not turning on Christmas lights this year. 

N/A
4. If the answer to (2) is yes, please provide a projection of the costs.

Projected costs circa £100,000
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
